
 

  Subject: Notice Regarding Registration Fees for SESTEC-2024 Participation  

 

Dear All, 

 

This email pertains to participants whose participation requires approval from their respective 

institutes, with registration fees to be paid from the institute's account. We wish to inform you 

that the SESTEC-2024 Symposium is approaching soon. While we have received approval 

letters from institutes such as BARC Mumbai and NRB Tarapur, we are still awaiting 

approvals from institutes like IGCAR Kalpakkam, NFC Hyderabad, and UCIL. 

Please be aware that we will be unable to accommodate participants in SESTEC-2024 if we 

do not receive confirmation of participation and payment of registration fees by July 3rd. 

Participants who have already registered on the SESTEC website are kindly requested to 

reconfirm that their registration fees have been successfully paid. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nimai Pathak 

Secretary, SESTEC-2024 


